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USB expresses full solidarity and support to the next national
strike in Greece.

Nazionale, 17/02/2020

Pame called National Strike on February 18 in Greece, with mobilization in all cities. The

strike is against the legislation of the Greek government that will open the way to privatize

the public pension system and will bring cuts in public health.

The attack to public pensions, to public health system and to social rights is the same in all

european countries.

USB supports the struggles of the Greek working class under the leadership of PAME and

their demands for the abolishment of the legislation, the right to pension for all and  the

abolishment of the increase in retirement age.

Your fight is our fight

USB International department
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